MARCH 10, 2023



INSPIRE NEWS

SCHOOL HOLIDAY BOOKINGS ARE OPEN

Don't forget to make your booking for our upcoming April School Holiday Fun program.

Don't miss out! Spaces are filling fast!

Bookings for week one close on Tuesday 4th April 2023. Bookings for week two close on Tuesday 11th April 2023.

To view the full program, and to mark your booking online:

www.inspireprogram.com.au/school-holidays





Have you used your Before & After School Care Voucher credit?

If you have redeemed your BASC voucher with Inspire your voucher credit will expire if it is not used by 30th June 2023.

School Holiday Fun is the perfect opportunity to utilise your unused voucher credit!

IS YOUR CHILD ATTENDING INSPIRE?

If your child won't be attending Inspire for any reason, please let us know!

Either call **1300 665 275**, email info@inspireme.com.au or mark your child as absent on **XAP**.

FOLLOW US

Make sure to follow us on social media for more highlights from our program.



inspireprogram Instagram



InspireProgramAustralia *Facebook*

GRADING DAY

Inspire's first grading day of 2023 is fast approaching!

Grading Day will be held on **Saturday 1st April 2023** at **Glenwood High School**.

Reigistration are open now!

Keep an eye out for your child's invitation. If you have any questions about whether your

child is ready for Grading Day, please speak with your centre's Taekwondo instructor.





HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED XAP APP?



XAP Smile is your one stop shop for all things Inspire!

- View your bookings & statements
- · Mark your child as absent
- Check photos & announcements from the centre







STAY Involved

See a simple overview of your family summary, bookings & manage your statements & invoices

MANAGE YOUR FAMILY DATA

Manage your child's health documents, other information, including family details and emergency contacts.

afternoon!



SCHOOL PICK UP

We understand that parents may be concerned about their children being picked up from school and transported to Inspire.

And we take this responsibility very seriously - which

is why we have a very clear and structured pick up procedure for each of our Inspire centres.

How can parents help?

- Ensure that your children know which days they attend Inspire.
- Remind your child if they have Inspire that afternoon.
- Let us know if your child will be absent by contacting info@inspireme.com.au, 1300 665 275 or by making your child as absent on XAP
- Be contactable during school pick up time

WE WILL NOT LEAVE A SCHOOL UNTIL ALL CHILDREN ARE ACCOUNTED FOR.

LAST DAY OF TERM 1

The last day of Term 1 is Thursday 6th April 2023



dure for each of our Inspire centres.

School pick up is the most

important part of Inspire's

BE INSPIRED TIME!

Every week at Inspire has a new theme, a with each new theme comes a range of exciting new Be Inspired Time activities! Check out some of the themes for this term!

View the full program on our website: www.inspireprogram/be-inspired

